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LONDONERS and visitors to the 
capital can enjoy a new experience 
on the DLR this summer, as TfL and 
its operator KeolisAmey Docklands 
launch the DLR Discovery. 

Ticket holders can take a guided 
tour on a non-stopping train 
between two of London’s most 
iconic destinations – Tower Gateway 
and Cutty Sark – and gain insight 
into a historically fascinating area  
of east London.

The DLR is a unique way to see 
how this part of the capital has 
grown and developed over the last 
100 years, and locals and visitors 
are encouraged to explore more  
of the area they live and work in,  
or pass through every day.

A tour guide will entertain and 
inform passengers as they wind 
their way past the towering skyline 
of London’s financial hub. The  
tour will then pass the futuristic 
Crossrail Place and Roof Garden 
above the newly-built Canary Wharf 
Elizabeth line station.

 The tour also takes in Billingsgate 
Fish Market, Limehouse Basin and 
its network of canals, and the Cutty 
Sark tea clipper. 

The journey continues with an 
insightful 30-minute walking tour 
around the historic heart of 
Greenwich, starting and finishing  
at Cutty Sark DLR station. 

Tours start on August 4 and run 
every Saturday and Sunday until 
September 9. The special trains will 
depart on the hour every hour, from 
10am each day. The last tour each 
day will leave Tower Gateway DLR 
station at 5pm.

 DLR’s general manager, Trish 
Ashton, said: ‘DLR Discovery tours 
are an exciting addition to our 
services and a perfect day out for 
families, visitors and locals alike.’

 Tickets cost £8 for adults and  
£4 for children aged five-12. Places 
must be booked in advance and 
check-in closes 20 minutes prior to 
departure. For more details and to 
book, visit tfl.gov.uk/dlr-discovery

ALL ABOARD DLR DISCOVERY 
SPECIAL SUMMER SERVICES

Ride with a guide: Take a tour on the DLR and explore London’s Docklands

Tweet the 
Manager
THE latest TfL Tweet the Manager 
session takes place today from  
4pm to 6pm.

Put your questions to head of 
Victoria line operations Frank Ibe 
and head of Victoria line customer 
service Dale Smith. 

Whatever you want to ask, this  
is your opportunity to get in touch.

To join the discussion, simply 
tweet your question to  
@Victorialine using #AskVictoria

DURING the hot weather, TfL is 
reminding customers to carry 
water with them at all times 
when travelling. 

This can help you stay 
hydrated as you make your way 
around the capital, especially 
on the Tube. 

Passengers are also advised to: 

•	Not board a train or bus when 
feeling unwell 

•	Avoid pulling the alarm 
between stations. If you feel 
unwell, get off at the next 
stop and seek help from staff. 
It is easier for them to give 
assistance on the platform

•	Remember to look up and 
offer your seat to anyone who 
may need it more than you

Keep cool 
and carry on

Non-stop fun: The special services take in a range of different sights

Take a tour on the DLR 


